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Helping Out Those in need: 

 During the Holiday 
Season, it is Noramco tradition to 
donate to those less fortunate 
during a very difficult time; this 
year was no exception. At our 
Edmonton branch over the Holi-
day weeks we decided to sponsor a 
few deserving families. Some con-
text, Alberta has been hit hard by 
economic downtown lately, so 
now, more than ever it was 
important to help out in any way 
we can. The families that were 
chosen were large families, with 
six or more members on average. 
In order to facilitate the exchange, 
Noramco teamed up with the local 
Christmas Bureau. 

 The task was to fill ham-
pers, one for each family, with 
everything that they needed for 
the Holiday season. Over the 
course of  a few weeks all the items 
were donated by members of  the 
Noramco Staff. After the allotted 
time period, we were absolutely 
shocked by the outcome. Every 
single hamper had been complete-
ly filled with all the necessary 
items.

Continually we are shocked by the 
generosity of  all our Noramco 
Employees. We want to thank 
everyone that was involved that 
made this whole event possible. 
And we look forward to doing this 
all again!
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Helping Out Those 
in Need



Helping Out Those in need 
Part 02:
 
 Another branch that got 
into the Holiday spirit was 
Noramco Mississauga. For their 
task, a family who was recently 
removed from their home without 
warning, needed some assistance. 
Noramco Mississauga sprang into 
action and gathered all the items 
this family needed in order to have 
a less stressful Holidays. Noramco 
thoroughly enjoy helping the com-
munities that they are involved in. 
Just like in Edmonton, the Missis-
sauga branch did not disappoint in 
their effort to help others. Thank 
you to everyone who made this 
possible. 
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PICTURED: OUR NORAMCO MISSISSAUGA TEAM AFTER COLLECTING GIFTS 
FOR A FAMILY IN NEED.
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Normanʼs Fun Facts

Follow @NoramcoCanada for more weekly fun facts!

The average house contains about 400 

pounds of  copper for wiring, electronics 

and other applications.

The first ever street lit by electric light 
bulbs was in 1879.

There are over 905,000 jobs in the energy 

sector in Canada, about 5% of  the total 
workforce.

Electricity travels at the speed of  light, 

nearly 300,000km per second.



DriveRx® VFD Cable

DriveRx® VFD Cable Webinar 
Summary: 
 Noramco recently hosted a 
webinar that featured Nexans 
Canada and one of  their feature 
products, DriveRx® VFD Cable. 
The first topic that was covered 
was what exactly is a VFD. A vari-
able frequency drive cable is an 
improvement on the old way of  
single-speed drives, this new cable 
can adjust speeds and offer torque 
and directional control. This new 
level of  control offers a lot of  
applications that were not possible 
before. For example, wood 
processing plants, automotive 
production lines, food and bever-
age facilities, mining applications 
and plastics are all suitable for the 
new VFD cables. 

 So, what are the advantages 
of  VFD Cables? Firstly, there is a 
lower maintenance cost because 
of  the reduced stress on the drive 
systems. Another advantage is the 
energy savings, with less on/off  in 
the drive system energy savings 
are abound. On the other hand, 
there is some potential drawbacks 
to VFD cables, such as voltage 
spikes. 

 However, with proper VFD 
choices these concerns will be 
subdued.

 This brings up the question 
of  how these particular cables are 
designed in order to meet modern 
speed-drive challenges. The base 
of  the cable is XLPE insulated 
conductors that have symmetrical-
ly placed grounding conductors. 
Then there is continuous alumi-
num sheath that covers the entire 
cable, followed by PVC jacket over 
the entire construction. These 
characteristics make it suitable for 
many different applications, in a 
lot of  different facilities. 

 Overall, Nexans DriveRx® 
VFD is a very versatile cable that 
can reduce maintenance cost, 
provide energy savings and is a 
vast improvement over 
single-speed cables of  the past. 
Next time there is a need to install 
VFD cables, Nexans DriveRx® is 
the most logical choice for both 
contractor and business alike. 

 If  you would like to learn 
more about DriveRx® VFD cables 
visit noramco.ca. Or, to learn even 
more, head over to our YouTube 
channel where a full video record-
ing of  our latest webinar is avail-
able.
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Overall PVC Jacket

PVC Inner 
Jacket

Three (3) Conductors

Symmetrically Placed 
Grounding Conductors

Copper Conductors

Aluminum Sheathed Armour

DriveRx® VFD Cable Construction



More information to come on all our social media channels, follow 
@NoramcoCanada.

More information to come on all our social media channels, follow 
@NoramcoCanada.



The History of Teck 
Cable

The History of  Teck Cable:  
 Teck Cable is one of  the 
most commonly used cables in all 
of  Canada and throughout the 
United States, with more than 70 
sizes and variants. It offers many 
different applications that range 
from direct burial to gasoline 
station hookup in explosion-pos-
sible zones. Another important 
aspect of  the Cable is how it is 
constructed for use today, which 
includes copper or aluminum con-
ductors, PVC and interlocked 
armour. However, the name Teck 
cable and its origination are much 
less straightforward. In order to 
get to the bottom of  this mystery; 
a closer look at the origins of  Teck 
Cables purpose will be necessary.

 Teck Cable has values that 
include, but are not limited to, 
simple panel hookups in homes, 
wastewater pump systems, pulp 
and paper machines, high-rise 
condos, petrochemical plants and 
other commercial buildings. Teck 
Cable is very versatile as well, 
being used in wet or dry locations, 
buried or laying in tray. There are 
many practices for Teck Cable, but 
what about

the construction of  the cable 
makes it able to be used in this 
way?

 Teck Cable is constructed 
with copper or aluminum conduc-
tors - however, aluminum conduc-
tors are not common - in a range 
of  sizes from one-conductor all 
the way in to fifty or more conduc-
tors. The conductors are usually 
wrapped in PVC for insulation 
purposes. Beyond that, there is a 
layer of  aluminum sheathed 
armour that speaks to the durabili-
ty of  the cable; also allowing it to 
be directly buried. Finally, there is 
an outer jacket made of  PVC, 
which allows the cable to be used 
outdoors with no other protection 
needed. Overall, Teck Cable is a 
very versatile cable for a myriad of  
rugged applications. 

 Since this is a cable that has 
many applications and one that is 
constructed in such a way that 
makes it versatile, how did it get to 
be this way? In order to under-
stand this proposition, lets head 
down to the small town of  Kirk-
land Lake, Ontario. In Kirkland 
Lake, the geology is such that 
there is a large deposit of  rich 
minerals available to enterprising 
individuals. The rich geology 
makes the word mining and Kirk-
land Lake synonymous. For all the 
mining companies that emerged in 
this area, one stood out, 
Teck-Hughes Gold Mining Ltd. 
Teck-Hughes was named for one 
of  its founding members and the 
area for which their mine operat-
ed, Teck Township. Over time as 
the mine operated, a need for 
cable that could hookup different 
equipment and withstand the daily 
beatings of  a gold mine became 
apparent. In Teck Township, in 
Kirkland Lake, the Teck-Hughes 
mining company was delivered a 
new type of  cable that offered 
versatility and dependability. 
Devoid of  a proper name, the 
cable simply became known as

07Quarterly

Follow
@NoramcoCanada

for news, events 
and much more.



Teck Cable because of  its use in 
the area and thus, Teck Cables are 
born. As the cable became more 
widely distributed, the name stuck.

 Today, Teck Cable has 
grown to serve even more markets 
and many variations have 
emerged. For example, Riser Teck 
that combines common elements 
of  Teck Cable and added filling 
that allows it to be used in vertical 
applications. Another example is 
Composite Teck that allows power 
and control in the same construc-
tion. These new variations of  Teck 
Cable pay homage to their own 
heritage of  a versatile cable that 
can be used in many different situ-
ations. In closing, the Teck Cable 
has always been a hard-working 
cable that was built on the founda-
tion of  usefulness, something still 
seen in advanced cable construc-
tions of  today. .
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Commodity Trends

Aluminum Price - 2019

Jan - $316.05

Feb - $301.50

Jan 7th - $803.24

Jan 14th - $797.66

Jan 21st - $810.18

Jan 28th - $817.28

Feb 4th - $824.46

Feb 11th - $844.30

Feb 18th - $838.85

Feb 25th - $873.36

Copper Price - 2019






